E£MANUEL WINDHOLZ,m.D.
2235 POST STREET
san FRANCISCO IS5

January 31, 1955

David Erun "10_-, P’ﬁ.
:30 Jorth Bedford Dri
Beverly Hills, California

o

ank you for your letter of January 2ith and the

Ls:‘
'j

I was very pleased by your forthright attitude.
It would have been in order for Dr. Hendrick to commmicate
vwith you first before expressing his opinion on the matter.
But of course, we all know how he feels about this and I am|

not surprised that he could not let go by such an opportunity
to express his ide

Tt would be very important if you would send the |
same enclesures to Dr. laxwell Gitelson, who I am sure would
be interested to know about this.

fith best personal regards.

Sincerelf yours,

Mi:c Emanuel Windhol4, M.D.




